JUDGES LICENSING REPORT - May 2024
This report is submitted by the Chair of Judges Licensing and is current as of 5/26/2024.

Notes from Judges Licensing:

There is an error in Chapter Xl, Section 5a which is being addressed by the Judges
Committee. Following is what should have been in the last change of this section:

.... The provisional license encompasses all breeds, but at no time shall a person judge more than four breeds
in addition to Singles stake and Provisional breed stake, for which he is not regularly licensed at any one trial
without special dispensation from the ASFA-Judges-Chair Regional Director. In each planned case where a
provisional judge is to judge more than four breeds provisionally at one trial, the respective Regional Director
must write a letter of approval to the Scheduling Chair in advance of, or together with, the sample premium list.
There will be no exception without such written dispensation. This provision applies both to Regional
Invitationals and to standard trials.

Gregory Breitbach
Chair Judges Licensing
JudgesLic@asfa.org

PUBLICATIONS:
An *indicates the second publication.

The following individual has been approved for an Apprentice License.
The following individual(s) have applied for a Provisional License.
The following individual(s) have applied for a Regular License of the breeds indicated.

The following are additions/updates/corrections to the current judges list.
*Karen Frederick now lives in Ohio (Region 6), her email and phone number remain the same
Debbie Narwold 515-735-8425 (text first) drnnahr2@hotmail.com




